
It was with some trepidation that I attended the Sounds of Spanish evening on 9th September.  Much to my surprise, and I suspect the MFL department’s, the hall was almost full when I arrived.  A glass of wine in hand I sat down and had a chance to chat with the people sitting next to me, and found that most of their children had enjoyed their first week at CVC, and that most of us parents had very little knowledge of Spanish. 

Miss Hawkes began what was to be a very lively session.  To start with we had to repeat, complete with actions, Spanish words that would help us and our children remember the correct sounds of the vowels in Spanish.  Perhaps fortified by the wine, everyone soon was fully participating.  We then progressed to words that would help us remember sounds that are specific to the Spanish language.  
It was particularly amusing to see us all making pig noses as we said cerdo, the Spanish word for pig!  I am sure that anyone passing the hall would have wondered what on earth we were doing as the actions became more and more involved!  
On a serious note however, I can honestly say that I can still remember most of the words that we were taught, and understand how this will help me to help my children with their pronunciation.  Mrs Hawkes also talked a little about the different ways that children learn, which was very interesting, and could prove useful over the coming years. 
The evening gave me an insight as to how the children are being taught, and a real sense that it all seems so much more fun than in my day.  

In conclusion I would say that this was a very informative and fun evening and I would recommend it to all year 7 parents who are not familiar with Spanish.
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